

November 14, 2018

Dear Dr Margolin,

I have reviewed your study on the role of neuromuscular electrodiagnostic testing (including nerve conduction studies and needle electromyography) in the context of your chronic pain practice, found its methodology to be well considered, and its positive impact on clinical outcome provocative and quite compelling. I commend you for making a significant contribution to the specialty area of chronic pain management. These findings would likely be of considerable interest to physiatrists, other specialists treating chronic pain patients, and to the third party payors responsible for authorizing payment for electrodiagnostic testing.

Yours truly,

Stanley F. Wainapel MD, MPH, Clinical Director, Department of Rehabilitation Medicine

Montefiore Medical Center

Professor of clinical Rehabilitation Medicine, Albert Einstein college of Medicine